
Public gatherings in Cornwall Park in Orange Level
	 Picnics and Barbeques

Thank you for choosing Cornwall Park for your gathering. As you are aware 
New Zealand is in the COVID-19 Protection traffic light system put in place 
by the New Zealand Government. At Cornwall Park we aim to provide a safe 
and enjoyable space for all New Zelanders during this time, and ask that 
you help us do this during your visit.

As the organiser of your gathering, you are responsible for everyone in 
your group and ensuring your event follows the Government guidelines. 
This pack will help you decide if your gathering can happen in the park and 
provide you with the tools to hold it safely. 

In this pack you will find our Cornwall Park QR code, the COVID-19 
Protection Framework, New Zealand Government guidelines and an outline 
of the park guidelines at the Orange traffic light level.

Cornwall Park guidelines for Orange Level:
We have a year-round maximum of 50 people for gatherings. This means 
in Orange Level, the maximum for vaccinated and unvaccinated groups is 
the same.

Information for all groups:
•	 Share our QR code amongst your group so everyone can sign in.
•	 Our BBQ’s are open for use and work on a first come, first served 

system, they cannot be booked. Allocate 1-2 cooks to use the BBQ to 
reduce crowding and social distance with other groups when using.

•	 No area of the park is booked exclusively for any group. You will need to 
share the space, but luckily Cornwall Park is big so there is room for all!

•	 Be kind to each other.

For more information on Government guidelines for Red Level please visit: 
https://covid19.govt.nz/alert-levels-and-updates/covid-19-protection/



Help protect yourself, your 
whānau, and your community 
with our contract tracing app.

Print out and share with 
everyone atending your 
gathering.

QR codes are also available 
throughout the park, at 
entrances, in restrooms and 
on information boards.




